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3
KRUM HIGH SCHOOL

BASEBALL 2022

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$31.99 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Short Sleeve
Available in 2 other
colors.

$31.99 UA Women's
Shortsleeve
Locker Tee
Available in 2 other
colors.

$23.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$23.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.99 UA Locker Tee
2.0 Long Sleeve
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.99 UA Women's
Longsleeve
Locker Tee
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody
Available in 2 other
colors.

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody
Available in 2 other
colors.
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$46.99 UA Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 3 other
colors.

$46.99 UA Women's
Hustle Fleece
Hoody
Available in 3 other
colors.

$31.99 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$31.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$58.99 UA Command 1/4
Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$58.99 UA Women's
Command 1/4 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.99 UA Women's
Command Full-
Zip Warmup
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.99 UA Command
Full-Zip Warm Up
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.99 UA Command
Warmup Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.99 UA Women's
Command
Warmup Pant
Available in 1 other
color.
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$46.99 UA Hustle Fleece
Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

$46.99 UA Hustle Fleece
Pant
Available in 2 other
colors.

$46.99 UA Women's
Hustle Fleece
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$38.99 UA Locker 9"
Pocketed Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.99 UA Women's
Woven Training
Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$55.99 UA Hustle 3.0
Backpack
Available in 2 other
colors.
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